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June 24, 2013 

 

 

To: The Planning Board 

From: Peter Cook 

RE: 39 Knowles Drive 

 

 

On Monday morning I met with Mr. Roy, Chief Walker and Marcia Gasses on site to 

discuss Mr. Roy’s options.  What we came up with is for Mr. Roy to use his existing 

driveway.  The lots have not been merged; and in the interest of safety it would be better 

to use the existing driveway.  Given the location there is no safe way to make a new 

driveway entrance and strongly feel that the best thing to do is use the existing driveway 

entrance. 

 

Respectfully,  

Peter Cook 

Road Agent 
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